Welcome Back Newsletter

December 2021 décembre 2021 Nistamu





T.M. Roberts Elementary School

10 Wattsville Rd. Cranbrook, BC, V1C 2A2

T: 250.489.4575 F: 250.489.0788

Welcome! ki?su?k kyukyit Bienvenue!

Communicating Student Learning

Progress Reports will be coming home before the Christmas break. Keep an eye in your child's backpack.

Winter Break

The **last** day of school before the Winter Break is Friday, December 17th, 2021. School **resumes Tuesday**, **January 4**th, **2022**.

Fundraising for the Flood Victims

Our school has reached out to two schools in Merritt to offer support from the flood disaster. We are doing a Toonie/coin collection to help a community in need. If you are able to contribute to this cause, please send some loose change. Our money will go directly to helping families from two schools. If every student brings a Toonie that will be over \$700 that we could send to spread a little cheer.

Covid Protocols

If you are unsure if your child should attend school, please use the <u>health app</u>. We very much appreciate your continued support in supporting the covid protocols for our school.

Save-On-Foods

Every time you shop at Save-On-Foods, you can ask the cashier to put 5% of your grocery purchase to go towards our school – at no cost to you! We use these funds to pay for enhanced curricular activities such as gymnastics, skating and field studies.

Thanks to Save-On Foods for supporting Cranbrook schools!

Upcoming Events

December 8

PAC Hot Lunch – Dairy Queen

Today is the last day to order for next week. Click <u>HERE</u>.

December 20

Winter Break December 20 to January 3 inclusive





Kamaia practicing her 'poi" skills. Our school has acquired new circus arts equipment, including juggling balls, diablo and more!

Mme. Megan's class visiting Mr. Duczek at Tinker Time at Mount Baker Secondary School.



Introducing Nathalie Brons!

Nathalie has joined our team as a French Teacher's Assistant. She provides French language support in all 11 of our French Immersion classrooms and she is with Parkland students on Wednesday mornings.

She also has a knack for helping with our Lost and Found. These two pieces of clothing had a name label in them and Nathalie will be returning them to their owners. Merci Mme. Nathalie!

You can support the PAC by purchasing from <u>Mabel's labels</u> any time during the year.



P.A.C. News

Reminder our next PAC meeting will be held via zoom Dec 1st at 6:30pm. If you're not yet on our email list please contact us at tmrspac@gmail.com

We just wrapped up our first fundraiser of the year, partnered with Sweet Gestures. Thanks to everyone who got their orders in. If you happened to miss the order deadline we've extended it Dec 3rd. To place an order please go to https://munchalunch.com/login

If you're not yet a member of our Facebook group we have on going announcements, family resources and fun content like student interviews or art displays. Join the free group here https://www.facebook.com/groups/TMPAC/

Our next school hot lunch day will be through Dairy Queen Dec 8th so be sure to get your orders in before the 1st - https://munchalunch.com/schools/TMRoberts

Never hesitate to reach out to the PAC for ideas, questions or concerns. We are here to support you and your children.